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From the Clerk: 

 

 

Fall is here, and the trees are starting to change colors.  I walk the park system every day, 
and I look forward to this time of the year. Bacci Park and the Metro Parks are the best kept 
secret in the area. The wildlife and beauty of the land are a joy to see, and walking in the park 
is the most relaxing thing I do all day. I just love it.  
 

Our Village has never looked so good. Everyone has taken pride in keeping up our housing 
stock, the flowers on the poles are beautiful, and the streets and vacant land are meticulously 
maintained by the Service Department. These are the things that keep our Village desirable, 
increase the price of our housing stock, and make it a great place to live and raise a family.   
 

We had another beautiful new home built on E. 71st this year, and the houses in the Village 
that have sold, have commanded top dollar. Everyone has taken pride in our community, and 
it shows. People want to live in Cuyahoga Heights.  
 

Again, the Council and Administration have wisely invested in many projects this year in 
infrastructure and economic development, and still maintained a balance of a million dollars 
in our bank account. We are balancing the budget, and keeping a close eye on our expenses. 
We will continue to monitor the finances and be good stewards of the Village’s money.   
 

The residents had a great time this summer at the pool, and Bacci Park. We employed many 
of our local children and seniors to work there, and they did a great job. Soon we will be 
having the Village Corn Roast at Bacci Park, and I am looking forward to seeing everyone 
there.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, my office is always open.  

 

 




